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Important Dates:

6/6/23:  EIP
6/12/23:  EIP (date change)
6/15/23:  8th Grade Celebration
6/19/23:  Juneteenth Holiday-No 
School
6/21/23:  8th Grade Water Safari 
Trip
6/22/23:  10:50 a.m. Dismissal
6/23/23:  10:50 a.m. Dismissal

The following students were caught using a P2 theme:

Brayden Jeck-Kindness
Javarin Daniels-Teamwork & Kindness

Skyler Archer-Kindness
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Congratulations to the following OSMS Staff members 
on their retirement:
Mrs. Billington-Art (pictured below)
Mr. Dampf-Social Studies
Mrs. Moyer-ELA


